From: Clerks@vauqhan.ca
To: John Britto

Subject: FW: [External] Re Clubhouse Development
Date: Monday, November 29, 2021 3:22:42 PM

Communication: C 67
Committee of the Whole (1)
November 30, 2021
Agenda Item # 2

1c

----Original Message----

From: Shari Gouzvaris < Shari.Gouzvaris@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 3:22 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: FW: [External] Re Clubhouse Development

----Original Message----

From: Phyllis Petricca

Sent: November-29-21 8:37 AM To: Council@yaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re Clubhouse Development

Mayor Mr.M. Bevilacqa and Councilor Mr.Corella Local & Regional Councillors

The Development application is a concern for all of us residents for many reasons it will impact the traffic in the area, our greenspace which we all cherish and it's important for the air we breathe.

These are only some of my personal concerns. Please do the right thing re consider this application say NO This decision you are all making not only will impact us but also future

Thank you Phyllis Petricca